

October 10, 2006

Dear Event Planner:

This letter is to let you know how thrilled we were with Peter Gross and his show, Get Hypnotized! His presentation helped make our celebratory dinner a huge success. We are always looking for 'something different' and I was so happy to find a hypnotist who is very skilled, very funny and also presents a show that fits our professional standards. Peter was lively and funny without a hint of inappropriate content. Peter's volunteers had a great time and really enjoyed being part of the presentation.

But Peter did more then just put on a terrific show. From the beginning, Peter was easy to work with and on the night of the show remained flexible in the face of a difficult performing situation. The success of the event will be remembered by everyone for a long time.

Peter's act would be perfect for any business group or event; Peter's show is just right; it was just the show we were looking for.

Sincerely Nancy O'Flaherty Marketing Manager Microsoft Corporation